 MOLD TOWN COUNCIL
Minutes of the meeting of Mold Town Council Personnel Committee held at the Town Hall on Wednesday 8th June 2016.
PRESENT: 

Councillors: Brian Lloyd (Mayor), Haydn Bateman, Geoff Collett (Chair) and Bryan Grew with the Support Officer
1.  
APOLOGIES 

There were no apologies for absence
2.
MINUTES
Resolved:  It was resolved that the minutes of the meeting held on 8th March 2016 be received and approved as a correct record. 

3.
 EXCLUSION OF PUBLIC AND PRESS

As there were no members of the public and press present, it was agreed to consider the next item on the agenda.
4.
STAFFING MATTERS
The Committee considered the previously circulated report on proposals for the review of the roles and responsibilities of two posts with the Town Council.  Members noted that one of the roles did not have a job description, and agreed in the first instance that it would be better to have an appraisal with each employee  and to draft an agreed job description with the employee who currently does not have one. 


Resolved: It was resolved:

a) That the Clerk should carry out an appraisal with each of the employees before the next meeting of the committee;
b) That the Clerk draft a job description for the role of the employee who does not currently have one for the next meeting of the committee.
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